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October 17, 2017
Our Ref: 2291 Wickerson
The Corporation of the City of London
300 Dufferin Avenue
P. O. BOX: 5035
London, ON N6A 419

Attention: Mr. Larry Mottram, Senior Planner
Development Services

Dear Mr. Mottram:

Subject: 1635 Brayford Avenue, Lot 18, R.P. 33M-714
Objection to the Removal of ‘h-37’ Symbol — Your File: Nicola Vecchio/H-8832

We are sending this letter on behalf of our clients who own a property located in the vicinity of 1635
Brayford Avenue (Lot 18, R.P. 33M-714) in the City of London. The Municipal address for their property
is 2291 Wickerson Road, which is located on the west side of Wickerson Road across from the subject
land. The property contains a livestock facility.

Our clients strongly object to the proposed removal of the holding symbol ‘h-37’ from the zoning for the
subject land to allow development of residential uses permitted under the Residential R1 (R1-4) Zone.
1635 Brayford Avenue is located within the Provincial Minimum Separation Distance (MSD) from the
livestock facility contained on our clients’ land. The removal of the ‘h-37’ symbol from any property(s)
within the MSD from their livestock facility is not in their best interest at this time.

Our clients have no intention to remove the livestock facility from their property. Please let us know if
we need to meet with any City official(s) to discuss this matter further. Until then, please take this letter
as the formal objection to the proposed zoning amendment.

By a copy of this letter, we are requesting Ms. Heather Lysynski to bring this objection to the attention
of The Planning and Environment Committee.

Respectfully Submitted,

&z

Narinder P. Sharma, P. Eng.

CC:  Ms. Heather Lysynski - Committee Secretary via: hlysynsk@london.ca
Marcello Di Marcelli




